From: Yvonne Moore [ymoore@hsf.nb.ca]
Sent: May 30, 2018 10:27 AM
To: Hondas, Barbara (ASD-N)
Subject: Jump Rope for Heart 2018; Thank you
Hello Barbara,
I just wanted to say a huge thank you to you and to your School.  The students of Napan Elementary; raised $2089.75  for the *Heart and Stroke Foundation of NB*. 
 
Once again, I just have to say *thank-you*!
 
 
Ps  have a great summer, and see you in the Fall!
Pss  the prizes were shipped to your attention on May 28th 
 
 
 
Regards / Sincèrement ;
 
Yvonne Moore
Manager Community Fundraising / Gestionnaire, Collecte de fonds communautaire
The Heart and Stroke Foundation of New Brunswick/ La Fondation des maladies du cœur et de l’AVC du Nouveau-Brunswick
T: (506) 863-3654
E: ymoore@hsf.nb.ca 
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